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Board Member Present    Staff Members Present 

Leon Heron, Chairman    Greg Langeliers, Town Administrator 

Sarah Benson      Doug Goetsch, Town Recorder 

Corey Napier      Todd Moore, Town Attorney 

       Lisa Stewart, Town Clerk 

 

The special called meeting of the Beer Board of the Town of Thompson's Station was called to 

order at 8:00 p.m. on the 9
th

 day of October, 2007, at the Thompson’s Station Community 

Center with the required quorum. 

 

Minutes: 
The minutes of the June 13

th
, 2006 meeting were previously submitted and approved upon a 

motion by Mrs. Benson, seconded by Mr. Napier; and passed unanimously. 

 

Announcements by Staff: 
There were none at this time. 

 

Old Business: 
There was none at this time. 

 

New Permit Request from Country Corner Market located at 4699 Columbia Pike. 

Mr. Langeliers stated this is a request due to a change in ownership at the Country Corner 

Market and the permit holder will be Manager Gregg Haymond. 

 

The applicant, Gregg Haymond, was present to address any questions or concerns. 

 

Mr. Napier asked counsel about the criminal records indicated from the Sheriff's Department 

on two (2) of the employees. 

 

Mr. Moore disclosed that he has represented Bill Akers, the new market owner, in the past and 

discussed the market; however, does not think it is a conflict of interest. 

 

Mr. Moore stated that both of the prior convictions are technically in compliance with the 

ordinance since they are not within the last ten (10) years.   

 

Mr. Goetsch asked when Mr. Akers purchased the market, noting that he has yet to apply for a 

business license.  Mr. Haymond said the market changed ownership in May or June; and it was 

recently brought to his attention that Mr. Acres had not obtained a business license.  Mr. 

Haymond spoke with Mr. Akers today and he is taking care of the license.   

 

Mrs. Benson made a motion, seconded by Mr. Napier, to approve the beer permit 

request.  The motion passed by unanimous vote. 
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Other New Business: 

There was none at this time. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:05 p.m. 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Leon Heron, Chairman 

 

 

 

Attest: 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Doug Goetsch, Town Recorder 

 

 

 

 

 

/las 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


